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FCBCC SPECIALMEETING NOI'EMBER19,2OO4

FRANKLIN COUNTY BOARD OF' COTINTY COMMISSIONERS
SPECIALMEETING
NOVENIBER 19,2004

OFFICIAL IN ATTENDANCE: Cheryl Sanders, Chairman, Commissioners Jimmy
Mosconis, Bevin Putnal, Noah Lockley, Jr., Russell Crofton, Michael Shuler, County
Attomey.

9:00 A.M.l Chairman Sanders called the meeting to order. She told the audience this
special meeting was called to review applications for the Director of Administrative
ServiceVCounty Planner for the County.

(Tape 1-16) Michael Shuler, County, stated that several weeks ago the Board had
directed him to advertise for the position of County Planner and Director of
Administrative Services. This meeting is being held to open those Requests for Proposal.
Commissioner Putnal entered the meeting.

Mr. Shuler told the Board that there has been one submittal for the position. It was
submitted on November 16, 2004 at 2:20 P.M. initialed by Amelia Varnes.

(Tape l-64) Commissioner Crofton said he feels the process has been flawed. He went
on to say there is nothing against Alan Pierce, he feels that it is the process that is flawed.
He feels that the County should have advertised in the larger newspapers in Florida.

Mr. Shuler said that it is certainly at the Board discretion as to how to advertise, however,
the county has always advertised locally for its positions. The advertisement was done as
all other advertisements have been done.

Chairman Sanders asked ifthere are any guidelines s€tup by Florida Statute conceming
advertising for positions.

Commissioner Crofton said that he has had people tsll him that it was not broadly
advertised. He would like to readvertise in larger newspapers such as Miami News
Herald, Jacksonville, Tallahassee and Panama City.

Commissioner Mosconis asked Mr. Shuler if this advertisement had run longer than is
required. Mr. Shuler stated that the advertisement has been run the same as any other
position offered in the County.

(Tape 1-197) Commissioner Crofton made a motion to table this review and
readvertise the oosition for Direetor ofAdministrative Services/Countv Planner in
several laree newspapen in Florida, Commissioner Lockley seconded the motion.
Commissioners Putnal, Lockley, Crofton and Chairman Sanders voted for.
Commissioner Mosconis voted asainst.
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After the motioq it was agreed to reseal the RFP received from Alan Pierce and give to
Marica Johnson, Clerk-Elect, for safe keeping until the December 21'! meeting.

(Tape l-285) At this point, the tape stopped. This secretary has recorded tlose names the
Deputy Clerk wrote down as speaking. They are as follows:

Paul Reiglemeyer, Mr. Venable, Alan Pfeifer, Steve Fling.

She wrote that the Courthouse Security Deputy went to get Mark Curenton and he was
not available.

Mr. Pierce tries to get clarification of Board as to whether to continue with his
services(?).

Special meeting set for 1:00 P.M., December 21,2004, to open RFPs.

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 A.M.
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